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Comments: Dear sir or madame,

I do not support e-bikes being on non-motorized trail as it is considered a safety hazard. There are many trails

that can be used in order for owners of e-bikes to have an enjoyable day on the trails without creating hardships

on other trails. As you've posted on your own site, over 60% of people do not support this idea and if this were to

be voted on in an election, it would obviously be voted down. So the wisest decision would be to continue

allowing e-bikes to use motorized trails as they have been doing so.


